
PUBLIC CEREMONIES COMMITTEE 
     Selectmen’s Conference Room  
           Wayland Town Building  
            41 Cochituate Road 
            Wayland, Mass 01778  
              February 13, 2018  

1) The committee meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. 
In attendance: Richard Turner (RT), Carl Bernardo (CB), George Bernard (GB), John Dyer 
(JD), & Steve Streeter (SS).  Not present: Dennis Berry   

 
2) Public Comment:  No Public Comment 

 
3) Old Business Minutes from January 18, 2018 were reviewed and approved.   

  
4) New Business: 

• Carl and Richard to visit the Collings Foundation in Stow, MA to check out possible 
military vehicles to have in the Memorial Day parade. American Legion Post 133 
Wayland will provide half the funds for a military vehicle they agree to have the 
vehicle  in the parade.   

• Richard to get an estimate to repair the eagle on the Wayland Veterans Memorial.       
The eagle is separating from the granite base.    
• Retirement of flags is still scheduled for Flag Day on June 18 at the Town of 
Wayland recycling/refuse center.   
• Richard has started sending out notifications about the Lydia Child award and is seeking 

nominations for an unsung hero. 
• Steve Streeter wrote a paragraph that the PCC can send out when looking for a new committee 

member.  SS stated he will not seek a second term when his term expires June 2018.  SS stated he 
has upcoming knee surgery for both legs. 

• George to contact someone who may be interested in joining the WPCC when Streeter leaves.  
• George to contact Chaplain Woodford to find out if he will do the Invocation and Benediction at the 

Memorial Day program in May. 
• George and Steve to find guest speaker at Natick Labs for Memorial Day program. 

 
  

Meeting adjourned at 8:15 P.M. 
 

• The next WPCC meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, March 14, 7:00 P.M. at the 
Town building.   

 
 

Respectfully submitted 
George Bernard 2/19/2018 
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